
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 16th July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
What an amazing year we have had! This will be the final newsletter of the year 
and it is a good time to reflect on all of our achievements. The children have 
made superb progress and demonstrated a thirst for learning. We have enjoyed 
theatre and museum trips, enrichment days, a residential, church visits to name 
a few. Thank you for all of your support throughout the year and I wish you all a 
wonderful summer! 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
 

This week’s honours 
were shared by all four 

of our houses! 
Well done everyone! 

 

After-school club provision 
 

Stars of the Week! 
 

 
 
 

 

We are delighted to announce that we have a new 
partnership with Ministry4Sport from September, 
who will be running our after-school club 3.30 – 
4.30pm Monday – Wednesday. Thursday provision 
will still be run by Jamie from Bee Active. Clubs will 
be priced at £5 per session and will need to be 
booked in advance via ParentPay.  

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

Date  Event 

16th July Play performances 
(afternoon 1.30pm & 
evening 5.30pm) 

17th July Reception Graduation 
2.30pm 

 19th July Final day of term 
Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 
2.30pm 

2nd Sept Inset Day 
3rd Sept Inset Day 

4th Sept School re-opens for pupils 
 

 

Class Dojo Winners! 

 
 

Year 5 and 6 Standon Achievements 

 

Our amazing Y5/6 group 
received their recognition 
certificates from Standon 
Bowers this week. This week 
we say goodbye to the Year 6 
children, who have been an 
incredible group to work with. 
They are full of determination, 
humour and kindness and we 
are so very grateful to have 
been a part of your story. We 
can’t wait to see what the 
future holds! 

 
As we come to the end of the year, 
it is important to reflect on what 
we are thankful for.  
 
A huge thank you to Rev Doug, 
who will be leaving us to re-
located with his family; your 
guidance has been immensely 
appreciated.  
 
Thank you to Miss Alcock, who will 
be joining a new school in 
September. Also, a big thank you 
to Mrs White and Miss Wallis, who 
have taken such good care of Class 
1 since March. 
 
Thank you to our helpers, Helen 
and Mel, who give their time to 
read with our children; we have 
had some amazing people give 
their time to us! 
 
Also, thank you to every parent, 
child, member of staff and our 
PTFA – what a year! 



 
 
 
 

 


